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RUH supports baby remembrance event 

 

Families who have lost a baby are being invited to a winter baby remembrance service, 

organised by the Royal United Hospitals Bath NHS Foundation Trust, at All Saints Church 

in Weston, Bath.  

 

The event, which is being run by the RUH’s Chaplaincy team and the stillbirth and 

neonatal death charity Sands, takes place on Saturday 4 December at 2pm. 

 

The Reverend Narinder Tegally, RUH Lead Chaplain, said: “The service is an opportunity 

for families who have lost a baby through miscarriage, stillbirth or neonatal death to come 

together and remember at the beginning of a season that can be hard for so many. 

 

“The service, for people of all faiths or none, will include readings, music and a chance to 

light a candle in memory of lost babies.” 

 

The Trust offers a full bereavement and support service for grieving parents and families, 

including a purpose-built Bereavement Suite that provides space and privacy they need at 

a particularly difficult time. 

 

As the RUH continues to follow social distancing, you must register if you wish to attend 

the service. To register your place, or for more information, please contact Narinder on 

01225 824039 or narinder.tegally@nhs.net  

 

The service will also be livestreamed on the All Saints Church website – the link will be 

available here closer to the date of the service. 

 

For more information about Sands go to: https://www.sands.org.uk/ 
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Notes to Editor: 

 

The Royal United Hospitals Bath NHS Foundation Trust provides acute treatment and care for a catchment 

population of around 500,000 people in Bath, and the surrounding towns and villages in North East 

Somerset and Western Wiltshire. The hospital provides healthcare to the population served by four Clinical 

Commissioning Groups: Bath & North East Somerset CCG, Wiltshire CCG, Somerset CCG and South 

Gloucestershire CCG. 

 

The Trust provides 759 beds and a comprehensive range of acute services including medicine and surgery, 

services for women and children, accident and emergency services, and diagnostic and clinical support 

services.  

 

In 2015 The Royal United Hospitals NHS Foundation Trust acquired the Royal National Hospital for 

Rheumatic Diseases (RNHRD) NHS Foundation Trust. The RNHRD treats patients from across the country 

offering services in rheumatology, chronic pain and chronic fatigue syndrome/ME, cancer related fatigue and 

fatigue linked to other long term conditions such as multiple sclerosis. 

 

The RUH is changing - we have an exciting programme of redevelopment underway transforming our site 

and further improving the services we provide. The Trust has opened the purpose-built RNHRD and 

Brownsword Therapies Centre and is now working towards the new Dyson Cancer Centre. For more details 

visit: www.ruh.nhs.uk/about/fit_for_the_future 

 

For more information about the Royal United Hospitals Bath NHS Foundation Trust visit: www.ruh.nhs.uk 
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